
 

 

 
 
 

Rule Self-Certification 
 
March 4, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC PORTAL 
 
Christopher J. Kirkpatrick 
Office of the Secretariat 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Center 
1155 21st Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC  20581 
 
 
Re: Regulation §40.6 Submission Certification  

Implementation Date of Certain Rules 
Reference File: SR-NFX-2015-08 

 
Dear Mr. Kirkpatrick: 
 
Pursuant to Section 5c(c)(1) of the Commodity Exchange Act, as amended (“Act”), and Section 
40.6(a) of the regulations promulgated by the Commodity Futures Trading Commission under 
the Act, NASDAQ Futures, Inc. (“NFX” or “Exchange”) revises the implementation date of 
certain rule changes: SR-NFX-2014-02 (adoption of trading rules in connection with upgrading 
its trading platform); SR-NFX-2015-01 (Rulebook amendments and Reference Guide) and SR-
NFX-2015-07 (rule amendment), which are currently set to implement on April 1, 2015 to be 
implemented on May 1, 2015. 
 
The Exchange previously filed the aforementioned rule changes to amend its Rulebook in 
connection with upgrading its trading platform.  This rule change will provide the Exchange with 
additional time to implement these system changes. 
 
With respect to Core Principle 7, Availability of General Information, the Exchange will make 
available the implementation date of the following rule changes: SR-NFX-2014-02, SR-NFX-
2015-01 and SR-NFX-2015-07.  These rule changes will be implemented on May 1, 2015. 

 

There were no opposing views among the Exchange’s Board of Directors, members or market 
participants.  The Exchange hereby certifies that this rule change to modify certain 
implementation dates complies with the Commodity Exchange Act and regulations thereunder.  
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The Exchange also certifies that a notice of pending certification with the Commission and a 
copy of this submission have been concurrently posted on the Exchange’s website. 

If you require any additional information regarding the submission, please contact Angela S. 
Dunn at +1 215 496 5692 or via e-mail at angela.dunn@nasdaq.com.  Please reference SR-NFX-
2015-08 in any related correspondence. 
 

Regards, 
 
 
 

Daniel R. Carrigan 
President 

 
 
cc: National Futures Association 


